
  

          
 

 
 

Birmingham City Council School Organisation Proposals 
Enlargement to the Premises of Schools by Expansion 

 
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and inspections Act 
2006 that Birmingham City Council proposes to make a number of prescribed alterations, 
namely enlargement of the premises by expansion of both of the following Community 
Schools, from 1st September 2016. 

School Name Address 
and Category 

Current 
Net  
Capacity 

Proposed 
Net  
Capacity 

Current  
Number 
on Roll 

Current  
Admission  
Number 

Proposed   
Admission  
Number 

Maney Hill Primary 
School 
Maney Hill Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, West 
Midlands B72 1JU 
Community School 

210 420 210 30 60 

Yenton Primary School 
Chester Road, 
Birmingham B24 0ED 
Community School 

420 630 397 60 90 

Both schools have taken an additional 30 pupils in September 2015 in temporary 
accommodation. 
Remodelling work is proposed on the existing accommodation at each of the above 
schools and additional available land has been identified at each school site for the 
building of extensions to the school for the additional permanent classrooms and ancillary 
space required to implement the proposals. 
The proposals on this public notice are not related, the outcome of each proposal 
has no impact on the other proposal. 
This notice is an extract from the complete proposal document. Copies of the complete 
proposal can be found at; 
www.birmingham.gov.uk/schools/yenton and www.birmingham.gov.uk/schools/maneyhill  
If you require a hardcopy this can be obtained by writing to: School Organisation Team, 
Education and Skills Infrastructure, PO Box 15843, Birmingham B2 2RT, or by requesting 
at the school. 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to 
or comment on the proposals.  Anyone who wishes to make representations about these 
proposals should either make comments through the web site or by writing to the School 
Organisation Team at the above postal address. The date by which objections or 
comments must be received by is 15th October 2015.  
Signed: Peter Hay, Strategic Director for People 
Date: 17th September 2015 
1. These proposals are not related. The outcome of each proposal will not impact on any 
other proposal. 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schools/yenton

